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Drexel Ave - Street Project

Katie Rotenberg <rotenberg.katie@gmail.com> Mon, Feb 7, 2022 at 1:01 PM
To: mayor@bexley.org, tmarkham@bexley.org, Ifeibel@bexley.org, mklingler@bexley.org, mlampke@bexley.org,
smarcellino@bexley.org, jrobinson@bexley.org, jsaad@bexley.org

Good Afternoon!

We live at 215 S Drexel Ave and have lived here for almost 10 years. We love living on this street and appreciate the
ideas being generated about keeping the street as safe as possible while considering residents' feedback.

As South Drexel residents, the creation of bike lanes are a big concern to us, especially with removal of parking
needed to accommodate these bike lanes. When the street is all parked up, it is hard to safely pull out of our driveway
due to lack of visibility. With losing parking on the east side of the street, the west side will see a considerable increase
in parking, especially with CSG student parking. Therefore we will likely have more cars parked continuously in front
of our house, causing concern for safety of pulling out of our driveway. We also do not think it is the right thing to do
to remove parking for the houses on the east side of the street - having the flexibility for people to park on the street is
a consideration made when purchasing a home.

We are completely opposed to the cycle tracks, if that has been part of the discussion - it would be very
unattractive on the street and would not fit the feel of a Bexley residential street.

We feel the medians will in turn create an even more beautiful look to Drexel as well as being a better solution to
slowing down traffic. We would like to discuss the width of the street and how parking and medians will fit on Drexel.

We will be on the call tomorrow night.

Thank you for your time!
Katie and Shaun Rotenberg
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